Announcement
Cleveland Baptist Association Announces Release of 2020-2021 
J B Pryce Memorial Scholarship Application Package
Applications are due on or before December 31, 2020
Cleveland, Ohio:  Effective with the 2018-2019 academic year, thanks to a grant from the family of the late Rev. Dr. Jeremiah B. Pryce, a Jeremiah B. Pryce Memorial Scholarship Fund has been established. This Scholarship award will be offered to students who apply to, and are accepted into an approved Specialized Ministry Enrichment Training Program.
Scholarships are limited to pastors and church ministry leaders who are currently members in good standing of CBA affiliated churches.
For more information please call the Scholarship Fund Administrator, Rev. Camille D. Brown at 216-325-7730.

